
Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000 GeorgeWashingtonWay Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

Docket No. 50-460
September 22, 1983
G01-83-0452

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: NUCLEAR PROJECT NO. 1
FIRE PROTECTION SYSTEM REVIEW,
AMENDMENT N0. 4

Reference: Letter, NRC to Supply System, " Appendix R of 10CFR50 -Fire
Protection Rule", dated January 5, 1982

Enclosed are 65 copies of Amendment 4 to the WNP-1 Fire Protection
System Review. This amendment, along with An,endment 3, responds to
the NRC request, made in the reference, that the Supply System include
in its fire protection program submittal a comparison of the WNP-1
program to Appendix R of 10CFR50.
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cc: HW Kwan, UE&C, PA 806
NS Reynolds, D&L
MC Thadani, NRC, MD-ll6
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